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From: Jacqqueline Stevens
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Dunns Marsh Bus Service
Date: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 4:40:25 PM

Please restore the #19 bus service and also PLEASE DO NOT REMOVE BUS STOPS ON
ALLIED DRIVE.  This service is all that we have and there are people with limited mobility
and also people getting back and forth to work, school ,employment-training etc.

Jacqueline Stevens 
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